
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Gerri Kramer, gkramer@votehillsborough.gov, (813) 367-8827 or (813) 415-4337-cell 

March 29, 2024 

 

Official Results Certified for the Presidential Preference Primary Election 

 

Hillsborough, FL – Hillsborough County Supervisor of Elections Craig Latimer announces that the 

Canvassing Board met today and certified the official results of the Presidential Preference Primary 

Election. Official election results can be found at VoteHillsborough.gov. 

 

The Canvassing Board also conducted a post-election audit, which confirmed the accuracy of the 

tabulation equipment and the results reporting.  
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